
  
 

 

NOTIFICATION OF NEW CASE 

 

August 4, 2021 

 

 

Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Currently in the Facility  

Staff: THREE (3) CURRENT COVID-19 CASES 

Residents: NO CURRENT COVID-19 CASES 

 

Date of Last Newly Confirmed COVID-19 Case:  

August 1, 2021 

 

Visitation Status: 

All visitors are required to wear a mask regardless of vaccination status.   They are available at the 

screening stations. Visitation for 100 hall is suspended at this time. Essential caregivers and End-

of-Life hospice visits may continue . Visitation for all other halls has not changed. Please come to 

the main entrance/front lobby to be screened in. Please contact Cathy for more information about 

being an Essential caregiver. 

 

Facility Safety Precautions: 

We continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of 

COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for 

signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff 

is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice 

social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the 

facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of 

illness.  

 

Thank you for your support throughout this pandemic, and as always, if you have any questions 

or concerns please contact us directly at 713-340-5200. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Susan Fox  

 

Susan Fox-Administrator 

 


